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December 10, 1_943 

Albert G. Merritt, Propation Officer 
RB'D 2 · 
Houlton, Maine. 

Dear Mr. Merritt·, 

T~ Attorney General, Mr. Jrenlt Cowan, and I 
have carefully' considered the atatua of probation of'ficer1 
in the State· ot Maine. We have come to the ooncl'Q.Sion tliat 
the7 are not emplo;yeea of the State within the meaning of 
the le&itlative enactment providing for pq increases of 
10, to a deaignated g!'?UP of State · emplo7eee. 

Very- tru.47' 70u.r1, 

John G. Marshall 
Deputy Attorney General 


